
 

NOTICE OF UGRA ATTENDANCE AT “LANDSCAPING TO KEEP 

OUR RIVER HEALTHY” SEMINAR  

 

 

 

 

DATE: September 12, 2019 

 

TIME: 8:45 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 

PLACE:  Guadalupe Basin Natural Resources Center 

125 Lehmann Drive 

Kerrville, Texas 78028 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the UGRA Board of Directors may or may not be present at 

the “Landscaping to Keep Our River Healthy” seminar held in the above referenced location. 

 

No action will be taken by UGRA Board of Directors. 


